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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

30/08/2018  09:14:072018/3241/HS2 INT Guillermo Muriel Granby Terrace Should be use as the route for all lorries needed to move the demolition rubble and waste 

cause by HS2. Harrington Street is not a Suitable option, as it will cause severe long term disruption to over 

200 families with babies, young children, elderly and disable persons, living on all sides of Harrington Street 

which is a very narrow street serving as the only access to a densely populated Estate. In addition, parking for 

families living on Harrington Street is already very restricted in the whole area.
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